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Information letter n°3-07  Dear President, 
21 February 2007 
 
2007 General Assembly 

Please find attached the documents related to the General Assembly 
which will be held in Belek (TUR) on April 9, 2007 at 14.00 pm : 
 
- Agenda 
- 2006 annual report of the Executive Committee 
- 2005-2006 financial report of the Treasurer 
- 2005-2006 accounts 
- Report of the auditors 
- Draft of 2007-2008 budget 

 
Regarding item 7) on the agenda, please note that the candidatures to 
the organisation of World Championships must be announced to the 
FIE head-office, before March 15th, 2007. The application 
documents will have to be remitted during the General assembly. Late 
candidatures will not be accepted. 
 
Reminder of Information letter 15-06 : 
 
- The participation and proxy forms must be sent back to the FIE by 
e-mail (info@fie.ch) or by fax (+41 21 320 31 16 ) before March 9, 
2007. 
 
-  The 2006-2007 annual membership fee must be paid by 15 March 
2007. In case of failure of payment of this membership fee, fencers 
from the federation concerned will not be allowed to participate in the 
World Championships, and the Federation will not be able to vote at 
the General Assembly. 
 
 

René Roch 
President 

 

 
 


